

NASHOBA Regional School Committee Superintendent's Evaluation Workshop June 3, 2020

5:00 PM

Remote Meeting via Zoom Technology

The Nashoba Regional School Committee adheres to Open Meeting Law (OML) Regulations which have been altered during Governor Baker's declared state of emergency. Here is a link to that order: https://www.mass.gov/doc/order-suspending-certain-provision-of-open-meeting-law/download.

In response to concerns about the potential for privacy and safety violations embedded in Zoom, the Massachusetts Association of School Committees (MASC) has shared preliminary guidance for conducting meetings and online learning. Recommendations include sending the link only to those participating in the meeting (committee members, superintendent, presenters) and requiring a password.

I. Call to order of Superintendent's Evaluation Workshop 5:00 PM

III. Superintendent's Evaluation Workshop

Dorothy Presser from MASC hosting

5:00 PM

IV. Adjourn 5:55 PM

Posted on 5/29/20 at 4:45 pm

Postings can be found at: http://www.nrsd.net/school committee/ agendas and meeting materials

Kathryn Codianne (Lancaster Rep.) – Chair Mike Horesh (Bolton Rep.) Joseph Gleason (Lancaster Rep.) Leah Vivirito (Stow Rep.) Elaine Sanfilippo (Stow Rep.) – Vice Chair Dr. Mary McCarthy (Bolton Rep.) Brett Collins (Lancaster Rep.) Stephen Rubinstein (Stow Rep.)